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Hi my name is Dana Williams and I live in Cantwell, Alaska.  I have been flying with
my husband in the Alaska Range for 18 years doing wild life survey work, pleasure
flying and hunting.  We have seen a decrease in the sheep population locally over the
last few years and a drastic decrease especially after this past winter. The wild sheep
population is struggling for a variety of reasons and adding a preventable infectious
disease to that is not tolerable.   I am writing in SUPPORT of Movi testing of all
domestic sheep and goats regardless of age prior to import in Alaska.  I support Movi
testing through AAVLD  accredited diagnostic laboratories and I support adding Movi
to the Reportable Disease List and requiring same day reporting.  It's the least we can
do to protect Alaska's  Wild Sheep.

Thanks,

Dana Williams
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